
SRA Update to Silverstone Parish Council (September 2024) from Cllr 
Martyn Nash 

We are: 

• Realigning our prices 
• Refurnishing the kitchen, preparing the way for the SRA to be responsible for the 

provision of food (£6k) 
• Reviewing the website with the view to a refresh and to improving the online 

booking experience  
• Negotiating a new agreement with the bar to ensure that the SRA gets a more 

equitable portion of bar sales.  

 

We have: 

• £60k cash balance 
• Raised £8k from AMF1 tour 
• Registered our annual accounts, they were 72 days late to be uploaded, this was 

due to a commission not an SRA issue. 
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